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Oregon's vote by mail is a success story that has improved voter turnout.  I can't 

imagine how in-person voting would have worked with Portland's recent lengthy rank-

choice voting ballot.   For disabled and older Oregonians, working individuals and 

parents who can't reach the poll in time, and those in rural communities, voting by 

mail is a godsend.   Please don't throw out a system that works.     

 

NO on SB 210! 


